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STANDING COMMITTEE REPORTS:  
Executive Committee: Marion Hale reported that at its meeting in May, the Executive Committee discussed how to increase awareness 

about Staff Congress within the university community. She said the committee would like to hold a town hall meeting to provide staff an 

opportunity to ask questions about Staff Congress. She asked Congress members if they would be available to participate in the town hall 

meeting early in the fall semester. Discussion followed. The Staff Survey results are posted on the Staff Congress webpage. 

 

Credentials and Elections Committee: Orville Herndon said that Ryan Stewart, elected to Staff Congress in the Facilities 

Management/General Category in April 2019, has left the university. The Credentials and Elections Committee will be working to fill the 

resulting vacancy on Staff Congress.  

 

Staff Recognition Committee: No report. 

 

Staff Special Events Committee: No report. 

 

Communications Committee: Laura Buchanan said that she will post a synopsis of the June Staff Congress meeting to the Staff 

Congress Facebook 
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Laura Buchanan distributed the ballots to Staff Congress members. She collected the completed ballots. She asked Debbie Plummer to 

assist her with counting the votes.  

 

Marion Hale said she has contacted Laura Castleberry in the Office of Technology Support and Consulting Services about reserving the 

department’s meeting room for the July 17 Staff Congress meeting. The reservations have not been made for the remainder of the 2019-

2020 year.  

 

Laura Buchanan presented the election results: President—Marion Hale; Vice-President—


